
[image: image1.wmf]                         

 

 

[image: image2.wmf]                         

 

 


� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���





NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION





HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU?





Date of Notice: 09/11/2012





Application reference number: 2012/5825/P


Associated application(s):�
�
�



Address:


8 Pilgrims Lane 


London


NW3 1SL





Proposal:


Excavation to create basement level with ground floor rooflight, erection of a roof extension and alterations to fenestration, railings and boundary wall of dwelling house (Class C3). 











The Council has received the above application. To find out more you can: 





See the application and plans on our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.camden.gov.uk/planning" ��www.camden.gov.uk/planning�





To make comments about the application:


fill in the online comments form on our website


email us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:planning@camden.gov.uk" ��planning@camden.gov.uk�


write to our Development Management Team at the following address:


Town Hall extension


Argyle Street


London 


WC1H 8ND


 





Please quote the above reference when you contact us.


We need to receive your comments within 21 days of the date of this notice





If you need more information please telephone


Contact Camden on 020 7974 4444
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